Mickelson Anastasia

From: Bobbee Murr <bobbeemurr@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 12:40 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: YES! HB 3250

House Energy & Environment Committee:

Vote yes on HB 3250! We need structures like this in place to
mitigate global warming. This year's average worldwide
temperatures will exceed 2014's, the hottest year on record.

Help!

Bobbee Murr

31 NW 22nd Place
Portland, OR 97210
503-227-5541



